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PRO/NV/ Walkthrough Requests/2024 

 

The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and Conference 

Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to the Permanent 

Missions and Observer Offices to the United Nations and has the honour to bring to their attention 

the following: 

 

Due to the high volume of requests for walkthroughs on 17 and 18 September, it is 

unfortunately no longer possible to accommodate any additional requests for these specific dates.  

A limited number of slots remain available up to and including 16 September. Delegations are 

kindly requested to submit any outstanding requests no later than 13 September close of business.  

  

 The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and Conference 

Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to the Permanent 

Missions and Observer Offices to the United Nations and avails itself of this opportunity to renew 

to them the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

                                  11 September 2024  

 

 

 


